
 

	 
 
  
	 
 
		

 

 Dear Parents & Guardians,  
 
     Hello, my name is Ms. De Oliveira and I am so thrilled 
to join the LMS Team this school year! I will be the 6th 
Grade Language Arts and Social Studies teacher while 
Mrs. Kaplan is on maternity leave.  
 
     Although this school year is starting off very differently 
than years past, there are so many wonderful 
adventures ahead for our sixth graders. We may be 
virtual and experiencing a “new normal,” but my goal 
as your child’s educator is unchanged. They will reach 
new heights in their appreciation for literacy, and 
explore themes in social studies that go well beyond the 
time periods being studied. 
 
     Please know that I am aware of the circumstances  
of these times and the limitations and challenges  
that virtual learning may bring. I want your child to  
feel as safe and comfortable in our virtual space  
as I would in an in-person classroom. If there are 
particular concerns or needs, I will be as 
accommodating as possible and will work with  
you to ensure that your child thrives in this new  
learning environment.  
 
     I will send out a parent survey during the first week  
of school, so that I may get to know you better and  
your children. I am eager to meet and welcome the 6th 
graders! 
 
Sincerely,  
Ms. De Oliveira 

Contact Me: kdeoliveira@mtsd.us 

MEET THE TEACHER 

- I have recently obtained my 
Masters in Teaching from 

Montclair State University, with 
an endorsement in K-6 & 

Students with Disabilities, and 
have a BA in English from 

Rutgers-Newark 
 

- I was born and raised in 
Newark, New Jersey, and it is 

where I currently reside.  
 

- I speak Portuguese & Spanish 
 

- Before teaching, I used to 
work in marketing! 	

About me 

Check out our classroom site! 

https://sites.google.com/mtsd.us/

classwithmsdeoliveira/home 


